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Coalition Members’ Additional Comments22

Migration Amendment (Overseas Organ Transplant Disclosure and Other 

Measures) Bill

1. Coalition members consider the measures in this Bill to be an important step 
towards combatting organ trafficking.

2. In response to this abhorrent and illegal global scourge, Coalition members 
consider the limitations placed on rights within this Bill to be in support of a legitimate 
objective, rationally connected to the objective and proportionate.

Work Health and Safety (Operation Sovereign Borders) Declaration 2024

3. Coalition members recognise the critical work being undertaken by the 
Australians engaged in Operation Sovereign Borders, and the important role this 
Operation plays in protecting Australia’s national security.

4. The Work Health and Safety (Operation Sovereign Borders) Declaration has 
limited the extent to which certain individuals, not having a sufficient degree of control 
in the exceptional circumstances under consideration, can be held responsible for any 
incidents which may occur, and removes requirements relating to site preservation 
which would be extremely and impracticably onerous, or impossible, under the 
circumstances of the operation. The renewal of this declaration is a welcome measure.

5. Coalition members dissent from the assessment of the Committee majority on 
this matter. We consider this declaration to be an appropriate means of protecting 
Australians who must overcome challenging conditions to effectively deal with illegal 
maritime arrivals in a safe and secure manner.
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